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Comments on the Commission's revised proposal for the constituency of Belfast South and Mid Down
As a resident of Saintfield, I strongly oppose the proposal to move Saintfield Ward into Belfast South & Mid Down from Strangford. I believe we are already in an area where our interests and values are best served.

It seems very strange for South Belfast to extend from Belfast City Hall out to rural Saintfield. I don't believe that these revised constituency boundaries have been given enough media coverage as I have only recently matter from a neighbour. I hope the Commission reconsiders this matter.


